
Friday, December 15 

Happy Friday!  We had a great week of learning at Lou Henry this week!

Specials for Next Week

Monday- D Tuesday- A, Wednesday- B, Thursday- C, Friday- No School

Upcoming Events

December 21- Winter Celebrations 2:45 in classrooms

December 22-January 2- Winter Break

January 3- Classes Resume

January 9- Take Charge of Your Body Parent Meeting 6:00 pm

January 10- Little Hawk Assembly 2:45 

Dress Code:

Please remember that the Waterloo Community Schools Dress Code is an expectation at Lou
Henry.  Our PTO has once again provide our students with Lou Henry t-shirts (thank you
PTO). These shirts should only be worn on Fridays and the one Wednesday a month that we
have our Little Hawk Assembly. Hooded sweatshirts are not to worn inside the building.
Thank you for your cooperation!

Parking Lot:
Our goal is to have a smooth running system that works for everyone.  In order for this to be
possible we ask for your cooperation.

As you enter the parking lot it is best to think of "the loop" as two lanes.  The outside lane (the 
right lane next to the sidewalk) is where we would like students to be dropped off/picked up.

1. Please pull as far forward as possible when you enter this lane.  This helps keep
traffic moving and avoids unneeded bottlenecks.

2. After your student(s) has exited/entered the vehicle we ask that you cautiously
pull into the left lane and proceed to the parking lot exit.

3. During the afternoon pick up period, please stay to the left and continue looping
through the lot if there is no space along the curb.  We would like to avoid having 
students running/walking between cars and also want there to be a continuous 
flow in that left lane.  Staff will assist you as needed.



4. If you must park for any time please use the marked parking spaces.  Again, this 
helps to keep traffic moving.

5. Please do not park along the curb where it is painted red.  This area allows traffic 
to move toward the exit in an organized fashion. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Please remember, if we all work together (synergize) we should 
be able to meet our student and family needs. 
 
 
Blue Zones Reminder 
Our school is a designated Blue Zone School.  During the month that your child is celebrating 
a birthday, he/she will be recognized by participating in a special activity and will receive a 
pencil.  
 
Please do not feel that you need to provide a birthday snack in honor of your child’s birthday. 
However, if you feel that treats are necessary, please choose from the healthy and 
peanut-free snacks that are listed below that fit with our Blue Zone policy. 
 
If treats are brought to school they should be brought in the morning and they will be 
distributed at the designated snack time or 3:15 p.m.  Thank you for your support! 
 
--Lou Henry Blue Zone Committee  
 

Blue Zone and Peanut Free Approved Snacks 
These must be brought to school in the manufacturer package to be peanut free. 

Cheezits  
Popcorn (in package)  
American cheese  
Barnum Animal Crackers  
Cheese Nips  
100% Fruit Juice 
Go-gurts  
Jello  
Sun Chips  
Fresh or Canned Fruit  
String Cheese  
Raw Vegetables  



Pretzels
Original Wheat Thins
Triscuits
Graham Crackers
Teddy Grahams
Ritz Crackers
Goldfish Crackers
Fruit Gushers




